
October 20 2018 

Reference Station KSBO 

Mr. Hanson 

Kathrein USA understands your need for delivery prior to your April 12, 2019 transition date. 
We are sending you this letter to confirm that your antenna and components will be 
completed well in advance of April 12 2019 

This letter is to confirm that efforts by Kathrein USA to complete equipment for KSBO’s earlier 
transition will not impair Kathrein USA’s ability to supply equipment for other stations to 
complete their transition during their assigned phases. 

Best regards, 

Leslie Kutasi Jr 

Broadcast Sales Manager 


